2021 KYAA Covid Operating Plan

Effective May 8, 2021, the State of NH removed the Amateur & Youth Sports Guidelines and Universal Guidelines applicable to youth and recreational sports. Instead, NH has posted Universal Best Practices (https://www.covidguidance.nh.gov/).
At the current time, there are no restrictions on youth sports for Covid, however several best practices may be practicable based on the type of activity, including but not limited to the following: 
· Spectators and participants are encouraged to maintain social distancing when possible and wearing a mask is optional. 
· Good hand hygiene is encouraged.
· Avoid shared objects or equipment, if possible. Disinfect with CDC-approved methods when possible (between uses).
· Continue to communicate if there is a known positive Covid-19 case so the proper actions may be taken (e.g., contact tracing, quarantine, etc.)

KYAA will continue to follow the NH Universal Best Practices, as needed, until further notice.
